
Role: Software Developer – Senior PEGA 
 
Reference: HSL/SDSP/27032017 
 
Salary: Salary Range - Gross per annum: £43000.00 - £46000.00 
 
Posting Date: 27/03/2017 
 
Introduction 
 
Haran Solutions Limited is one of UK’s rapidly growing business consulting 
companies specialising in providing consulting and business solutions to 
industry and public sector enterprises across UK. 
 
Currently we are looking for a software developer that possesses extensive 
knowledge of the PEGA Systems, technology consulting, enterprise and 
solutions architecture for our UK operations.  
 
Key Responsibilities 
 
As a Senior PEGA Developer, you will assist with the development, delivery and 
management of technology-based business solutions.  
 

 To work on coding, testing and implementing configuration changes 

 To assist in the design of software applications to meet both functional 
and technical requirements or provide project management support 

 To understand end to end business process and develop innovative 
solutions to meet the needs of the business of today and future needs 

 Direct the creation of reusable technology components within ESI’s 
enterprise architecture 

 Perform financial assessments of platform changes and enhancements 

 To ensure that technical software development process is followed on 
the project, familiar with industry best practices for software 
development 

 Responsible for modifications and managing of the full life cycle 
software development process. 

 Responsible for implementing PEGA applications, integrations to other 
applications and systems. 

 To participate in the development of business strategy 

 To implement PEGA integration services using REST, SOAP, and Email 

 To implement user interfaces using Sections, Repeating Grids, 
Navigation rules, SOAP Services, Harness and HTML stream rules 



 
 
Essential Experience 
 

 Experience with process methodology, development methodologies 
(Agile, SDLC, Iterative) 

 Experience designing and developing process based solutions or BPM 
(business process management) 

 Experience in various rules and features like Flows, Activities, User 
Interface, Flow Actions, Agents, SLA, Correspondence, Single-Sign-On, 
External Authentication, PRPC Security, Reports, Listeners (File, MQ), 
Connectors and SOAP Services 

 Experience in full PRPC implementation cycle including enterprise Class 
Structure design and Rulesets design 

 Experience with RDBMS specifically Oracle, but also DB2, Sybase, and/or 
MS SQL 

 Application Security concepts, Integration and their error handling 

 Understanding of OOP concepts. Experience with Java, JavaScript, CSS3, 
HTML5, Pega Case Management 

 
Desired Experience 
 

 Ability to handle multiple projects and tasks simultaneously and 
prioritise tasks effectively 

 Quick learner who has a passion for new technology and frameworks. 

 Possess one of the following certifications: CSA (Certified System 
Architect), CSSA (Certified Senior System Architect), LSA (Lead System 
Architect) CPBA (Certified Pega Business Architect). 

 Knowledge of software architecture and SOA services implementation 
 
Skill Sets Required 
 

 Candidate should be ready to deliver high quality outputs in tight 
timelines 

 Experience in using and building PRPC frameworks for reuse, using Pega 
Connectors & Services for integration, PRPC tools PAL, Tracer, Security 
Model, Access Groups, UI Portals, Log Analyzer, PRPC Multi-node 
architecture and caching 

 Experience in PRPC configuration and customization 

 Working knowledge of Oracle database 

 Inter-Personal Skills – You should have demonstrable communication 
skills, problem-solving and “can-do” attitude. 



 Team player with demonstrative ability to multi task under tight time 
constraints and with strict confidentiality guidelines 

Education Level / Qualifications 
 

 Bachelor’s Degree  

 Master’s Degree – Preferred 
 

 
Travel - Occasionally within UK  
 
Closing Date: 26/04/2017 
 
Send your resume and covering letter to: hr@haransolutions.com 

mailto:hr@haransolutions.com

